

## U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Philadelphia Office The Wanamaker Building 100 Penn Square East Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107-3380

Ms. Regina Mitchell Executive Director Housing Authority of the City of York 31 South Broad Street York, PA 17403

JUL 25 2019

Dear Ms. Mitchell:

In accordance with Section 511 of the 1998 Public Housing Reform Act and the implementation of regulations at 24 CFR Part 903, this office has reviewed your Public Housing Agency (PHA) Plan submission. This is to confirm that the Authority's Five Year and Annual Plan for its fiscal year beginning October 1, 2019 is approved. Your next Five-Year Plan is due with your Annual Plan submission for fiscal year 2024.

The approval of the Plan does not constitute an endorsement of the strategies and policies outlined in the Plan. In providing assistance to families under the programs covered by this Plan, the Authority will comply with the rules, standards and policies established in its approved Plan, as provided in 24 CFR Part 903 and other applicable regulations. The Authority's approved Plan and all required attachments and documents must be made available for review and inspection at its principal office during normal business hours.

If you have any questions regarding our review of the Public Housing Agency Plan or the information in this letter, please contact Lynn Cox Portfolio Management Specialist at (215) 861-7598 or on the Internet at lynn.cox@hud.gov. Our text telephone number (TTY) for the hearing impaired is (800) 877-8339.

RECEIVED

JUL 3 N ZUNY

York Housing Authority York, PA Sincerely,

N

Monica A. Hawkins, MBA

Director

Office of Public Housing